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I want to thank everyone that participated in our Building Safety Month 
event in May.  Under blue skies and warm sunshine, our members set up 
an information booth and displays at the Home Depot in Steelyard 
Commons.  I believe that taking our message of building safety to the 
public is essential in gaining exposure to the importance we play as code 
enforcement officials in the community.  Thanks to Rick Loconti and Jack 
Clifford for constructing mock-up wall sections showing code compliant 
electrical and plumbing installations along side other mock-ups showing 
improper installations.  I also want to thank those that manned the table 
and spoke with the public; Mario DiFranco, Greg Fort, Mike Gero, Laura 
Heilman, Tom Jamieson, Ray Sack, Dave Smith, and Mike Skvasik.  Our 
group was well received by the Home Depot staff and we were invited 
back in the fall to participate in another event along with fire service 
professionals.  
  
It was unfortunate that we had to turn a few members away from the May 
meeting due to coming late.  The Board of Building Standards require that 
in order to receive credit for a class, one must arrive no later than 10 
minutes after the presentation begins and you must stay for the entire 
presentation to receive your certificate.  This is also the same rules for the 
roundtables.  Please check the website to verify the times of the class.  
Although it is our intention for all meetings to start at 1:00 pm 
(roundtables start at 10:15 am), we sometimes must adjust the start time 
due to the request of the facility or presenter.  For all meetings, the start 
time will be indicated on the email registration and posted on the website. 
 
   Continued... 
    

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

 

 

                       

This Month’s Meeting 
 

Remember this months meeting will be at the 
Normandy Party Center - NOT in Independence  

 
Steve Regoli from BBS – Chapter 1 Administration 

 2 hours for All Certifications 
Register Here 

or at the website 
www.boconeo.org 

 

Plumbing Roundtable 
@ 10:15 am 

Electrical Roundtable 
@ 10:15 am. 
Lunch Served 

@ 12:00 
Meeting & Class 

@1:00 
 
 

June, 2012 

http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=7w9tzdeab&oeidk=a07e5zu8u8p97d88d3a
http://www.boconeo.org/
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Warmest regards, 

Paul Kowalczyk 
President 
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Our June Educational Institute on Friday, June 15th is only a short 
time away.  It looks to be a very informative class and is good for 6 
credit hours.  In addition to our members, we have also marketed 
this event to the fire service and architectural professionals.  Sign-up 
soon, you don’t want to miss out on this exciting class and space is 
limited. 
  
Our annual golf outing is only a month away.  We need your support 
to make this a successful event.  All the proceeds from the hole 
sponsors go directly to the scholarship account.  Due to tough times, 
we lowered the price of a hole sponsor to $25.00 this year.  With 
sponsorships at this level, all members should be able to solicit at 
least some sponsors for this event.  Talk with your local businesses 
and contractors and get them to sponsor a hole.  You can download 
the sponsor form and the golfer application on our website. 
  
Although May was designated Building Safety Month, that does not 
mean that our message must stop.  It is important to get out to the 
public every day and educate those on the importance of building 
safety.  Every day as part of our regular duties, we meet 
homeowners, contractors and business professionals.  Take a little 
extra time with these individuals and explain what you do and the 
reason behind it.  Teaching an individual about what we do helps to 
promote our industry in a positive manner.    
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This month you need to supply the correct 
multiple choice answer AND the specific code 

section supporting your pick. 
 

Email your answers to: 
 

boconeo@boconeo.org  
 

The first received correct answer will win a free entry in this month’s 
50/50 drawing.  The second received correct answer will win a “buy 
one, get one” 50/50 ticket. Winners must be present at the meeting 

to win. 
 

Question: 
 

See the next page. Good Luck 
 
 

Dave Smith 
First Vice President 
Master Code Official 
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BOCONEO Question of the Month:  June 2012 

  

An architect has designed the wing of a hospital where 60 patients will be 

sleeping with smoke compartments.  The construction type of the hospital is 

type IIB.  Which answer is correct? 

  

A. The smoke compartments are to be divided with smoke partitions. 

B. The smoke compartments are to be divided with a minimum 2 x 4 

wood studs, 16” on center with 1/2” drywall. 

C. The smoke compartments are to be divided with one hour fire resistant 

smoke barrier walls. 

D. Smoke compartments are not required in the sleeping areas of the 

hospital. 

E. Smoke barriers are only required where there is no automatic sprinkler 

system. 
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Gregory Fort 
Webmaster 
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********************************************************* 
Again this month we are requesting that you print out the registration 
tickets available after you sign up for the monthly meeting. You will 
have the option to print and the end of the sign up process and once 
again from the conformation email sent to you. Please bring this ticket 
with you to the lunch/meeting. 
 

******************************************* 
We are compiling a list of Boconeo Past Presidents for permanent 
record on the website. Please add any names that you know of to the 
list and either email it to boconeo@gmail.com or bring it with you to 
the next meeting. If you know the year they served as President that 
would be great too. See the next page. 
 

*******************************************  
 
 
  

mailto:boconeo@gmail.com
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Names 
 

John Korinek 
 

??????????? 
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Cuyahoga County Board of Health Plumbing Inspector 
 
CCBH is seeking to contract with one or two individuals to act on 
behalf of the Board in the role of Cuyahoga County Board of 
Health Plumbing Inspector.  Applicants must carry a valid 
certification from the Ohio Department of Commerce – Division 
of Industrial Compliance. 

 
Click Here For More Information 

 
 
Geauga County Building Inspector 
 
Performs on-site inspections of all types of buildings (residential, 
industrial, commercial) to ensure compliance with the building 
codes; inspects electrical and heating work, footings, 
foundation, frames and drain tiles, etc.; Enforces standards of 
workmanship  to comply with building codes to ensure public 
safety. 
 

Click Here For More Information 
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http://boconeo.org/cuyahoga-county-board-of-health-plumbing-inspector/
http://boconeo.org/geauga-county-building-inspector/
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